
From: Tim Mellon
To: Emily Bremer
Subject: April 27th ACUS/USCC Program
Date: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 3:35:15 PM

Emily,
 
Scott Cooper of ANSI forwarded the tentative plans for the ACUS/Chamber program on IBR and IRC

that is scheduled tentatively for April 27th.  Within the email to Scott you had indicated a need to
identify a representative of the SDO community.  I would like to offer our CEO, Dr. David Schutt.  As
you know, we are deeply involved with the IBR issue and the stance which DoT is taking.  I believe
Dr. Schutt would add great value to the discussion.
 
Good luck with developing the workshop.  If I can be of assistance, please do not hesitate to contact
me.
 
Tim   
 
Timothy P. Mellon
Director, Government Affairs
SAE International
1200 G Street, NW
Suite 800
Washington, DC  20005
Phone: 202.434.8944 or 724.772.7162 or 412.527.7083(cell)
Fax: 202.434.8940 or 724.776.1830
tim@sae.org
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